Ref. No. MCHI/PRES/12-13 /012
June 22,2012
To,
Hon’ble Shri Sharadchandra Pawar,
Union Minister of Agriculture &
Food Processing Industries,
Government of India
Krishi Bhavan
Dr. Rajendra Prasad Road,
New Delhi- 110114

Sub: Request for an Appointment

Respected Hon’ble Minister,
Greetings from MCHI-CREDAL

MCHI-CREDALI is an association of developers operating since 1982 in
Mumbai and Mumbai Metropolitan Region, comprising of Thane, Kalyan,
Dombivli, Vasai, Virar and Navi Mumbai and Raigad.

Sir, we have to discuss the problems faced by Real Estate Industry in
MMR. We MCHI-CREDAI want to sort out these issues/problems related
to the department of Urban Development, Revenue and Environment on
priority.

We look forward to a few minutes of your valuable time for discussion on
the above said issues next week at a time convenient to you at your office
in Mumbai or New Delhi.

With respectful regards,

For MCHI-CREDAI

Paras Gundecha
President

Mobile No.9821092439



